
 
 

Memorandum  

 

 
TO: Krista Power, City Clerk  FILE: 20 1004327 RS 
 
FROM: 

 
Peder Olsen, Property Agent 
Infrastructure, Development & Operations – Realty Services 

 
DATE: 

 
08/30/2023 (mm/dd/yyyy) 

 
SUBJECT: 

 
Outstanding Item – Request for Deferral – Downtown Fort William 
Strategic Renewal Plan – Implementation Plan  

 
MEETING & 
DATE: 

 
Committee of the Whole - 09/18/2023 (mm/dd/yyyy) 

 

 
 
Administration is recommending a revised report back date for Item 2023-004-DEV-
Downtown Fort William Strategic Renewal Plan from September 18, 2023 to February 
12, 2024. 
 
The deferral is requested to allow for additional time for consultations within 
Administration, other agencies and institutions, as well as other parties on preferred 
implementation plans and structures.   
 
 

WITH RESPECT to the Memorandum from Peder Olsen, Property Agent, 
Infrastructure, Development & Operations – Realty Services, dated August 30, 
2023, we recommend that the Outstanding Item 2023-004-Dev-Downtown Fort 
William Strategic Renewal Plan – Implementation Plan be deferred from 
September 18, 2023 to February 12, 2024.  
 
AND THAT any necessary by-laws be presented to City Council for ratification. 

 
 
 
 


